
Dear Committee Members,  
 
I just heard about this sneaky bill and urge a NO! vote.   
 
I would like to be there to give my opinion but heard about this too late to arrange to be there.  
 
This bill should not be sneaked through like this; it should  be analyzed and thoroughly vetted by the 
Oregon Land Use system staff, and the public should have more warning and time to give their opinion. 
This should not be sneaked through the Rules Committee at the last minute. Legislators informed about 
the land use system and protecting farmland, on the Agricultural Committee, should be the ones to 
thoroughly analyze this issue.  
 
I urge this not be passed out of committee. It is a dirty and sneaky way to get bills passed that affect us 
all. I voted for Measure 49 the way it was written, and do not want it changed in this way at the last 
minute, for no good reason; this is not an emergency bill.  
 
Laurel Hines, Salem, Oregon 97306 
 


